From: kaila.sprin mail.com

To: City Council
Subject: Ord. 654 setback issue
Date: Sunday, January 05, 2014 7:11:19 PM

It is important that elected representatives keep their word. Americans are already incredibly skeptical
about our political figures. Don't let that skepticism eek its way into Shoreline. Keep your promise to
stick to a 15 foot setback. Thank you,

Kaila Spring, 25 year resident of Shoreline.
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